
U.S.F.S. - Regulatory: 

Please expedite your approval for the Stibnite Gold Project. The military desperately needs access to 

the antimony 

from this property so we are not dependent on China for this critical mineral. This is very important 

for our security. 

because it is the only source of antimony in the USA. 

I would also suggest more federal funding for this company beyond the $24.8 million that was 

recently announced. 

If we can send billions and billions to Ukraine, surely to God we can provide more funding for this 

project which is 

right in our back yard. 

Please call me if you have any doubts about the urgency of this matter. 

Thank you  

George Dent 


